
 Page 1 of 1 

 

 

DELEGATED OFFICER DECISION BY 
THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

REMOTE MEETING 

 

 

PRESENT   

OFFICERS Alison McEwan- 
Democracy Officer 

  

 

3. EMPLOYING RESERVISTS    

 
Purpose 
 
 

 
To seek approval for a change to the Council`s Employing Reservists Policy. 

 

 
Reason 
For 
Decision 
 

To ensure that the Council’s policy reflects our commitment to supporting the 
Armed Forces and employees that are members of the Reserve Forces. 
 

Decision 
 

That following consultation with Group Leaders and the Executive Member for 
Resources & Performance Management the increase from 5 to 10 days leave for 
Reservists is approved under the Chief Executive’s Council delegation.  

 

 
 
Decision made by:  Mick Cartledge – Chief Executive 

 
 
Date:    29/03/2021 


